Business:

August 19, 2016

Mark Mills

Fire Chief

Ross Valley Fire Protection District
777 San Anselmo Ave

San Anselmo, CA 94960

Dear Chief Mills:

I would like to take this time to express my appreciation to you and your department for
the representation portrayed by the crew members of OES Engine 362 on the Clayton
Incident. They were very professional, well trained and willing to accept each and every
task assigned. As a strike team leader representing Sonoma Valley Fire and the California
Office of Emergency Services, it was very reassuring to me that during all of our
assignments, crews such as yours arrive prepared to deal with every aspect we
encountered.

Each and every one of your crew members assigned to OES Engine 362 are to be
commended for a job exceptionally well done given the circumstances and magnitude of
this incident. Attached you will find a copy of the crew’s performance rating form. Please
forward this information to the crew members. Should anyone have questions or wish to
discuss the rating, I would be more than happy to accommodate them. Again I thank you
and your agency for the exceptional representation OES 2807A left at the Clayton
Incident and look forward to working with your agency in the future.

Sincerely,

Spencer J. Andreis

Battalion Chief
Sonoma Valley Fire

Strike Team Leader OES 2807A ¥
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